IMPORTANT NOTICE:
CONSERVE WATER

TOWN OF GILLAMS/TOWN OF MEADOWS

Conserve Water Notice - for the Town of Gillams & The Town of Meadows

Gillams Town Council advises that a conserve water notice for residents is in place
for both Communities.

Water supply is critically low and urgent reductions in demand are needed to avoid
water outages.

Any unnecessary water use is now prohibited until further notice.

Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause.




